PE1493/P

Petitioner Email of 10 April 2014

Dear Chris,

My understanding is that, following recent GMC evidence submitted to HOC committee (UK parliament) that the committee were of the view that there was "compelling" reasons for a publicly open register. The legal ramifications of this are beyond me.

I assume that all members of the Petition Committee will be aware of this development. If not this e-mail is of note.

It is disappointing that responses from the Scottish Government and the UK Department of Health have, as yet, not been forthcoming.

Peter Gordon